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Monday, 13th September 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to Term 1!  It has been an incredibly busy start to the term; we are so delighted to see our Western 
Road families and to have the children together once again.  Last week saw the beginning of whole school assemblies 
and mixing of classes at break and lunchtimes as well as the new EYFS children starting on a phased timetable. 
 
I would like to invite you to meet your child’s class teacher at the following Welcome Meetings.  These sessions will be 
held in your child’s classroom and it will be an opportunity for the class teacher to share with you the arrangements 
for this year (eg learning topics, timetables etc).  If you would like to discuss anything specific with your child’s class 
teacher, please do speak with them to make an appointment for a different time.  The meetings will run promptly 
from 2.45pm to 3.05pm to allow you to go to the field to collect your child at the end of the school day (3.15pm).   
 
We request all parents and carers to wear masks when in the school building. 
 
Year 1    Wednesday, 22nd September (enter through white gate into classroom) 
 
Year 2    Thursday, 23rd September (enter through white gate into classroom) 
 
Year 3 Monday, 20th September (go around the white fence, go up the fire escape and 

enter into Key Stage 2 corridor) 
 
Year 4 Monday, 20th September (go around the white fence, go up the fire escape and 

enter into Key Stage 2 corridor) 
 
Year 5 Thursday, 23rd September (go around the white fence, go up the fire escape and 

enter into Key Stage 2 corridor) 
 
Year 6 Tuesday, 21st September (go around the white fence, go up the fire escape and 

enter into Key Stage 2 corridor) 
 
If you are unable to attend the meeting, the class teachers will email the presentations out to all parents and carers 
and they will be available on the class page on the school website too. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.  If you have any queries, please do let me know. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Irèna Wooler 
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